CITY OF PATEROS

REQUEST FOR QUALIFICATIONS

The City of Pateros, pursuant to (Chapter 61, Laws of 1981) is inviting statements of qualifications from consulting firms to provide professional engineering and/or survey services related to water, wastewater, streets, sidewalks, parks, and storm drainage systems. Services may include engineering planning, reports, project designs, funding applications and assistance, construction administration and inspection, environmental reviews, rate studies, survey services, and other work as directed.

Projects may be funded by agencies and programs such as the Community Development Block Grant (CDBG) Program with federal funds provided by the US Department of Housing and Urban Development, the Drinking Water State Revolving Fund Program, USDA-Rural Development, Washington State Department of Ecology, Washington State Transportation Improvement Board, FEMA, Washington State Recreation and Conservation Office, and other state and federal funding programs. As a result, a number of state and federal equal opportunity and affirmative action requirements will apply to this selection process and the City’s projects.

The City of Pateros is an Equal Opportunity and Affirmative Action Employer and encourages minority and women owned firms to submit statements of qualification. 

A digital copy of the SOQ must be submitted to the City of Pateros no later than: 4:30 PM, Friday, December 3, 2021
Statements of Qualifications should be emailed to:
City of Pateros
Attn: Jord Wilson
paterosparks@outlook.com or mailed to 
PO Box 8
Pateros, WA 98846


